
                     Hezlett  Primary  School 
 
                 1  Ballywoolen  Road, Castlerock    BT51 4TZ      Tel.  (028) 7084 8395 

 

                                                      Principal:    Mrs D Winters    

 

 

Dear P3 to P6 Parent                                                                                             01/12/21 
 
I have been approached this morning by Coleraine Football Club’s community 
development officer. An opportunity has arisen whereby 12 pupils from P3 to P6 have 
been invited to a home match between Coleraine FC and Crusaders on Saturday 18th 
December.  
 
The pupils and one accompanying adult will get free entrance to the match and will 
have a chance for a kick about on the pitch at half-time, directed by Jamie, the 
Community Development Officer. The children should wear any football kit of their 
choice. There will be a photo opportunity during the afternoon.  
 
The pupils should meet Jamie just outside the turnstiles at 2.30 to gain entrance to the 
ground, and will gather with Jamie on the pitch at 3.40 for the kick about before 
returning to the stands with their accompanying adult, to see the rest of the match. 
This should be a lovely Christmas treat for any Coleraine supporters!  
 
If you are interested in your child taking part, please email dwinters565@c2kni.net or 
ring the school office on or before Friday 3rd December. This will be on a first come, 
first served basis.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 

Mrs Donna Winters 
Principal 
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